Numbat Radio Collar

Numbats are fitted with [image: ]radio-collars each year by the Department of Parks and Wildlife to track their movements, gain important information on their dispersal in their habitat and their survival.

In early December 2017, DPaW staff will be
fitting a number of Numbats with radio-collars.
The Numbats will either be wild caught or bred
at Perth Zoo for release. 

We are giving you the opportunity to be a part of this important work by contributing to the cost of the radio-collars!

Each collar costs $280 and for your contribution you will receive a certificate with:
• a photo of the collared Numbat
• its name
• date of birth (if known)
• sex
• weight
• location.
All donations are tax-deductible within Australia.

□Yes, I would like to contribute $280 to purchase a radio collar for a released Numbat.

Name:												
                                                                            
Address:											

												

Email:												 

Payment Method: 
□Cheque □Cash □Money Order □Electronic Transfer

For electronic transfers:
Name: Project Numbat Incorporated: Westpac Branch: South Perth, WA
BSB: 036 308 Account: 256 381
Please include your name and the word ‘collar’ in your transfer description.

[bookmark: _GoBack]You will receive a letter of thanks and a receipt after we receive payment. Certificates will be sent in early December 2017.

Please send completed forms to: Project Numbat Inc, PO Box 684, South Perth WA 6951 or email: info@numbat.org.au
image1.emf

